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The Chancellor, and the VPs for Research and Graduate Affairs were reviewed last year. 
 
Provost Wray was left out last year since he was leaving for a different position. This year we did not 
evaluate the Deans, Wray and others because they have been in their jobs less than a year. 
 
It worked out this is an off-year since the Faculty Senate had some very important issues that had to get 
faculty inputs towards the end of the year. 
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